
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 1/10/2012 1:07:23 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: FIT program subscriptions

Thanks for the follow-up.

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 12:29 PM 
To: Marks, Jaclyn
Subject: Re: FIT program subscriptions

Jaclyn,

We had some technical issues with Teamsite (the program used to update web content) that 
were recently resolved. We updated the spreadsheet today. The spreadsheet lists all executed 
contracts, which will total 104.306 MW for E-SRG, leaving a remainder of 0.297 MW. We do 
not intend to execute any additional contracts until the program expands under SB32 as the 
next project on the waiting list exceeds this size.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:iaclvn.marks@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 02:39 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: FIT program subscriptions

Meredith,

PG&E’s website states that the Renewable FIT program for non-waste water customers is fully 
subscribed. I calculated the amount under contract, which is equal to 98.6 MW, yet the 
program cap is 105 MW. Can you help me understand this discrepancy?
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Thanks,

Jaclyn
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